
 

 

 

                           

                                                    Celebrating culture and diversity  

                                               HAPPY CHINESE NEW YEAR – Year of the rat  

                        

N, L and B decorated a corner of our classroom today with Mrs Sutherland in readiness for 
Chinese New Year celebrations. They proudly shared how they celebrate at home explaining 
some of the traditions they observe.  

On Tuesday, some of the children went to sing in Birmingham at “Young Voices 2020” and 
had a fabulous time. Whilst they were away, the rest of the class had an art workshop 
where they did block printing using traditional African symbols. Our visitor was called 
Kulture Lee, a hugely charismatic character with a wealth of interesting facts and stories 
related to his culture- the children were enthralled.  
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